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Construction Mobilization

Dear Neighbor,

Through the Building a Mew Chicago infrastructure improvement program, the Depariment of
Water Management (DWM) is installing a new sewer in your area on

Project No: 7322
Location:

« ON W BARRY AVE FROM N BROADWAY TO 200 FT EAST OF N PINE GROVE AVE
« ONW BARRY AVE FROM N BROADWAY TO N PINE GROVE AVE

By signing up for these notifications on the buildinganewchicago.org website, you will be kept
informed on the progress of this project.

Construction crews have begun preparing the site for the sewer installation, including the
location and marking of ather utility services. You will notice construction equipment and
materials placed in your area, The project will consist of several phases over the coming waeks,

Once the pipe has been installed, the street will be temporarily restored with concrete until
complete restoration of the street with asphalt can be done. ADA-compliant sidewalk ramps will
be repaired or installed where needed, along with repair of damaged parkway and sidewalk.

The final restoration of the street will include milling the surface, placing new asphalt, and
painting the street markings.

Before any project, the Department of Water Management (DWM) takes photographs of the
street and surrounding properties. These photographs help us to restore the area to its
preconstruction state. However, DWM does not assume responsibility for damage to privately
installed parkway improvements, including sprinkling systems, fences, flower beds and

shrubbery. New sewer construction i nol complete until damaged sidewalks, parkways and
streets have been repaired.

The restoration schedule is subject to change and may be impacted by adverse weather
conditions. Asphalt is not available during winter months, which may delay the final restoration
of the sireet,

You will receive additional notifications as the project proceeds.

If you have questions about this project or the project notifications program, please email

Helpdesk.
Sincarely,

Randy Conner
Commissioner



